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Representative Udell Applauds Governor Evers’ State of the State Address 

 

MADISON – Today, Representative Randy Udell (D-Fitchburg) attended Gov. Tony Evers’ seventh State 

of the State address to a joint session of the Wisconsin State Legislature. Governor Evers highlighted his 

administration’s work over the past six years.  

Representative Udell released the following statement: 

“I congratulate Governor Evers on his address tonight. His priorities are — and always have been —

addressing the needs of Wisconsin families, and he’s offered a powerful vision for the upcoming budget 

cycle. 

“Whether through lowering everyday costs for working families, ensuring access to affordable 

medication, or funding safety initiatives for our schools, Governor Evers plans to make crucial 

investments in Wisconsin’s future. I look forward to joining the governor in his continued efforts for 

Wisconsin families.”  
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